
Kim Varner

From: Kim Varner
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2019 7:56 AM
To: Peter Tannenwald; James Koerner

Subject: RE: Request for Extension of Time re Translator Complaint

Counsel,

Stewards of Sound, Inc.’s unopposed request for extension until October 21, 2019, IS GRANTED.

Sincerely,

Kim Varner
Attorney-Advisor
MB/AD

From: Peter Tannenwald <tannenwald@fhhlaw.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 11:42 AM
To: Kim Varner <Kim.Varner@fcc.gov>; James Koerner <jkoerner.law@comcast.net>
Subject: Request for Extension of Time re Translator Complaint

Attached is a request filed yesterday for an extension of time to respond to the Bureau’s letter of Aug. 22 regarding the

interference complaint of Stewards of Sound, Inc. against FM Translator W279DD.

This request was filed on paper rather than through CDBS, because it does not pertain to a specific application, so there

is no vehicle for filing in CDBS.

Peter

Peter Tannenwald
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth
A Professional Limited Liability Company
1300 N. 17th Street, Suite 1100 I Arlington, VA 22209-3801
Tel: 703.812.0404 I Fax: 703.812.0486
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